

Office of Annual Giving 2083 Lawrenceville Road Lawrenceville, NJ 08648-3099 T 609-896-5392 F 609-895-5123 www.rider.edu/give

December 7, 2016

Mr. and Mrs. Arthur W. Hunt 31 Saranac Rd. Mercerville, NJ 08619-1444

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Hunt,

Thank you for your recent gift to The Rider Scholarship Fund in the amount of \$50.00, processed on November 30, 2016, in memory of David A. Hunt.

In making this lasting tribute, you are assuring a bright future by investing in the next generation of engaged citizens and gifted leaders, all while honoring your son's life and achievements in this meaningful way.

Sincerely,

Donna K. Green

Director of Annual Giving